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Non-Uniform Day    Friday 10th November (Tomorrow) 
We have all been saddened and shocked by the humanitarian crisis in Israel and the           
Occupied Palestinian Territory.  
Tomorrow we are a holding a non-uniform day, where we hope children will bring 
in a donation. We are recommending £1. 
The money will go to the Red Cross, who alongside the Palestine Red Crescent    
Society are supporting Gaza, the West Bank and Israel. We hope you can help. 

Dates for your Diary 

Class Assemblies 
Wednesday 9:10am 
All families and friends are welcome.  
Pre school children are welcome to       
attend, however if they start to make a 
noise please be ready to remove them 
from the hall. Any distraction is not fair 
on the children who have worked so 
hard.  
Thank you. 

Wednesday 15th November 4CM 

Wednesday 22nd November 4DM 

Wednesday 29th November 4HT 

Wednesday 6th December 3CB 

Friday 17th November Reception and Key Stage One Special       
Mentions 2:30pm 

Thursday 23rd November  Friends of Wembrook Cake Sale 3:20pm 

Friday 24th November Key Stage Two Special Mentions 2:30pm 

Friday 22nd December End of the Autumn Term 

Monday 8th January 2024 In-Service Training Day. School closed 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 Beginning of the Spring Term 



 

Online Safety Workshop 
bit.ly/ONLINE_SAFETY_WORKSHOP_29th_Nov 
For all of us who struggle to keep up with the latest devices and platforms, 
this free online workshop is available to all parents. 
This one hour workshop might make all the difference in trying to keep your 
child safe. 

Little Princess Trust 
We were very proud to discover that one of our Year Five boys, William, has been busy 
planning to support the Little Princess Trust. The trust provides wigs for children who 
have lost their hair to cancer treatment, as well as supporting research into paediatric 
cancers. William began his journey nearly two years ago by starting to grow his hair and 
is now nearly ready to have all his locks cut off. 
If you would like to support William and the Little Princess Trust, you can either donate 
at the main office into a collection box or give directly on  
www.justgiving.com/page/William-watts-1698251080789                     Thank you 


